
08/12/2021 

Mick Baker 
11/1-7 LagoonSt - Narrabeen 2101 Lagoon 
Narrabeen 2101 
mick.b123@hotmail.com 

RE: PEX2018/0009 - 1294 Pittwater Road NARRABEEN NSW 2101

The height of the building is totally out of proportion with the current built environment. Also the 
area is also already congested with traffic and a lack of on street parking is already an issue. 
Due to cars parked in Albert St it is effectively a one way street with vehicles unable to pass 
safely. 

Sent: 8/12/2021 8:43:11 AM
Subject: Online Submission


